
 

 

9th March 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Year 5 Library Visit 
 

On Thursday 16th March we will be taking the Year 5 children to an exciting workshop at 
Chrolton Library, led by author Donavan Christopher. The session will take place from 1:45pm-
2:45pm. 
 
Donavan Christopher wrote the ‘Rapperman’ series of books, which are are packed with positive 
and humorous poems. He is also a rap poet and cultural reggae artist, offering interactive, fun 
and thought-provoking presentations and workshops to motivate and inspire children. 
 
If you are able to help out on the visit, please let the school office know or speak to your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Channi Davis, Paul Salisbury, Donna Wealleans and Danielle McArdle 
Year 5 Teachers 
 


